
 

Jodi Arnold 
 

Kindergarten teacher, Walter Miller Elementary School 
 

In your nomination, the following were highlighted: 

• You volunteered to take a lead role in the Project Based Learning at Miller; 
• You dedicated time preparing the professional development Edmodo course and then 

helped lead the Miller Project Based Learning PLC that was created this year; and 
• You have clearly gone above and beyond to help implement the district strategic plan and 

the desire for more instructional activities that promote academic choice. 

In so many ways, you have helped advance our beliefs that children learn in different ways and 
at different rates, that achievement is realized through challenge, and that valuing diversity 
strengthens our society. 

You are an asset to the Miller Elementary School and the district as a whole. 

 

	
 

We Build Futures Award 
May, 2018 


